
 

 
224 26th Street; Newport News, VA 23607 • 757.926.8535 • fax: 757.926.8429 

 
MEDIA RELEASE 
 
Contact: 
Kathleen Carey, PIO 
Newport News Sheriff’s Office 
Office: 757.926.8747 
Cell: 757.813.6139 
E-mail: kcarey@nngov.com  

 
FOR RELEASE: City Newsletter DATE: Friday, September 29, 2006 
 

 Two Hit Parades! 
Deputies with the Newport News Sheriff's Office  

Participate in Southeast Community Day and Denbigh Day 
 
    
Deputies with the Newport News Sheriff's Office (NNSO) continue to play a major role in back-to-back parades and 
festivals on back-to-back weekends. 
 
On Saturday, September 9, Southeast Newport News came alive with the annual Southeast Community Day event.  A 
parade, led by Sheriff Gabe Morgan and the NNSO Color Guard, wound its way through the city streets.  Residents 
crowded almost every inch of curb space to enjoy marching bands and floats.  The Sheriff’s Office not only 
participated in the parade, but its deputies also were in charge of traffic control as well as security at the festival 
grounds. 
 
More than 30 deputy sheriffs volunteered their time to make the event a success. 
 
The very next weekend was the 47th Annual Denbigh Day.  Again, tens of deputies volunteered their time to this event 
held on Saturday, September 16.  The NNSO is proud to play a major role in the community event and promises its 
commitment to the Denbigh Lion’s Club.  Much like Southeast Community Day, deputies provided traffic control for the 
parade, participated in the parade with its color guard leading the way, and provided security at the Denbigh Day 
festival grounds. 
 

 
### 


